Amity Town Planning Board
January 8, 2015

Present: Barbara Zlomek, John Maynard, Doug Serra, Wendy Skinner and Paula Van Dyke
and Miranda Van Dyke

Mrs. Skinner opened the meeting with the Pledge to the Flag.

Mrs. Skinner then read the letter of resignation from Harold Mitchell which was accepted by
John Maynard 2™ Doug Serra  carried

Mrs. Skinner then read the minutes of previous meeting which were accepted on motion made
by John Maynard 2™ Doug Serra  carried

John Maynard noted that Robert Ellis is not able to fill a position on the Amity Planning Board
due to the fact that he is a member of the County Planning Board.

There was discussion, that, due to the fact there was so little response to the questionnaire, we
send it by mail to each household. There will be more discussion next month.

Ron Taylor has informed us that the cemetery information in the 2009 Comprehensive plan is
correct There are no changes that need to be made.

There was discussion from page 20 through 24. We will review Objectives and Strategies before
our next meeting. There will also be discussion of board member rotation.

We also decided to ask Mr. Dirlam attend our next meeting.
Meeting adjourned 8:55. Motion made by Doug Serra 2™ John Maynard carried

Respectfully submitted
Paula M. Van Dyke, Secretary



